Summer Lawn Watering Restrictions

Every year from May 1st to September 30th, the Clifton Park
Water Authority limits lawn watering to odd/even days based on
house number. If your home has an even-numbered address,
you may water your lawn on even-numbered days of the
month. Odd-numbered houses can water on odd-numbered
days. These measures are put in place to conserve water and
reduce the demand on our water system so we can ensure that
sufficient capacity and pressure exists for all necessary water
needs including domestic water use and fire protection.

Customers found violating these restrictions will be given a
warning and will be fined $100 per incident for any subsequent
violations.

Please be aware of the inclining block rate structure used for
billing by the Authority. Chart your water usage to avoid any
surprises when the bill arrives.

Please refer to our website www.cpwa.org for more information.
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